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Arnold & Porter
ATTN: Mr. Harris D. Sherman
First of Denver Plaza
633 Seventeenth Street
Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Mr. Sherman:

This will confirm that the NRC staff opinion regarding the"

g filing of an amended application with the State of Colorado
Pruiation and Hazardous Waste Control Division for a Radioactive
Materials License is accurately described in your letter dated
June 25, 1980.

Sincerely,

i

.

Ross A. Scarano, Chief
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branchs

Division of Waste Management
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